OFFICE OF THE VICE CHANCELLOR

2142 TAMU College Station, TX 77843-2142 Tel. 979-845-4747 | Fax. 979-845-9938 | http://agrilife.tamu.edu



September 3, 2024

MEMORANDUM

TO: Vice Chancellor's Executive Committee, Texas A&M AgriLife

Department Heads, College of Agriculture and Life Sciences

Institute Directors, Texas A&M AgriLife

Center Directors

Professional Service Unit Leaders

SUBJECT: 2024 Vice Chancellor's Awards in Excellence

It is my pleasure to announce the call for nominations for the 2024 Vice Chancellor's Awards in Excellence Program. Established in 1980, this awards program recognizes the commitment and outstanding contributions of faculty and staff across Texas A&M AgriLife. These awards provide us with a unique opportunity to celebrate the contributions and achievements of our faculty, staff and students. Awards will be presented at a Texas A&M AgriLife awards ceremony in the early spring of 2025.

The nomination form, guidelines, checklist/timeline and additional information for the Vice Chancellor's Awards is available at the following link http://agrilifeawards.tamu.edu/ for your use in soliciting nominations from within your respective unit or agency. Please note, some categories and criteria have changed. I encourage you to send forward a full slate of nominees for consideration. All nomination materials should be submitted electronically as one .PDF file to agawards@ag.tamu.edu no later than 5:00PM on Friday, October 18, 2024. If you should have any questions regarding the Vice Chancellor's Awards in Excellence, please contact Courtney DeBord at courtney.debord@ag.tamu.edu or 979–314-8010.

Jeffrey W. Savell

Vice Chancellor and Dean

Agriculture and Life Sciences

Josep w. Savell

xc: Award Chairs, Texas A&M AgriLife

Dean's Team, College of Agriculture and Life Sciences